
FERRY DOCK REHABILITATION 2016

INVITATION TO TENDER

Tenders are invited from experienced Contracting Companies for the 

above captioned project.  The work consists of the refurbishment of the 

Interested parties requiring additional information may contact 

Mr. Jeremy Burnham on 297-7963 or email jpburnham@gov.

bm for further details. 
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